# Letters to the editor



This is just a small amount of debris and garbage collected along the Terrace Bay beach. Included in the pile are numerous cans, bottles, and a set of bed springs.

Readers say that the beach holds much potential, but all must take responsibility for keeping it clean.

Photo by Greg Huneault

Letters to the editor

Voice your concerns,

opinions or applause

Terrace Bay/Schreiber News

P.O. Box 579

Terrace Bay, POT 2W0

## Keep our beautiful, natural beach clean

Dear editor,

I wonder how many residents in this town have noticed the great job Ray Cornfield and his people have donc in cleaning up the beach and underbrush around town?

These people deserve a 'pat on the back' from all of us. Well done!

Last night we were down to our beautiful beach to watch the surf, and lo and behold garbage was left there again by some irresponsible adult or child.

These people have the strength to carry their goodies to the trash area. For the life of me, I can't understand why they can't or will not put the remains in a bag and take it home to their garbage containers instead of dropping it at their feet.

Not all towns in this province have a natural, beautiful beach like Terrace Bay, and the people have taken this for granted. They don't appreciate this precious resource we have at our doorstep to enjoy.

Let's concentrate on helping Roy and his people keep Terrace Bay a real Gem of the North.

S. Love



David W. Schinbein

Jocelyn M. Currie (Nee McNabb) were married in Thunder Bay on July 20, 1988 with reception held at the Valhalla Inn, Thunder Bay

Announcing the Opening of the

### TERRACE BAY CHIROPRACTIC OFFICE

on Wednesday September 7, 1988

Location:

Corner of Terrace Heights and 3 Highland Cres. (4th home on the left)

Now booking new Patient Appointments!

Phone: 825-9637

please call only during the hours of 5:30 - 7:00 p.m., weekdays only.

# Beach has a lot of potential, but not when it's riddled with liquor bottles

Dear Editor,

This letter is directed to the people who had a party at the Pump House Beach on the night of August 10.

I went down the following morning with five kids to roast wieners and have a swim. I was amazed at the amount of broken glass in and around the fire pit. I spent 45 minutes picking up broken pieces of rum, wine and beer bot-

It was an impossible task since the pieces I got were the larger ones. I would say, to clean this properly, you would have to sift a 25 ft. 2 area around the fire pit.

I would hate to think of the

amount of stitches a child or adult would have to get because of a fun swim or leisure walk.

Why can't the people using the beach area at night take their garbage home instead of smashing it up? Do they feel this act would be beneath them? Everyone likes to have a good time, but not cleaning up after someone else's mess!

This is a great beach area with a lot of potential. I myself would like to see it developed. Why bother!

So I ask the ones that like to have a smashing party — take your parties to your back yards and bust up your bottles there!

> Sincerely upset, Jane Santerre



Happy 21st Katie

# Mank you

### The Canada Employment Centre for Students

Wishes to extend its thanks and appreciation to the student employers and homeowners of Schreiber, Terrace Bay, Rossport, as well as, Pays Plat for their support this summer. Our office ends another successful year by closing on Friday, August 12, 1988.

Thank you again; we look forward to serving you next summer!

For further assistance please contact the Canadian Employment Centre for Students in Marathon at: 1-807-229-0959